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Major Actions or Accomplishments: 

 

Due to the global pandemic, the Study Abroad Committee did not formally meet. Unfortunately, 

there were no study abroad opportunities for students due to numerous travel and safety 

warnings. There were also no faculty international study abroad proposals submitted during the 

past academic year due to the uncertainty of the pandemic.  

 

On the other hand, we are now also a part of the National Student Exchange (NSE) that does 

provide opportunities for study away in the US, Guam, Puerto Rico, Canada, and the US Virgin 

Islands.  

 Study Abroad Committee 

Marissa Chandler, Director of Study Abroad, is completing this form since 

there was no assigned Chair for last year.  
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